Northstar Chevelle Club August 29, 2015 Meeting Minutes

The August 29, 2015, Northstar Chevelle Club meeting was held at Derek and Jenna Kiefer's in Mantorville, MN. Eighteen club members gathered between 10:00 A.M. and noon to enjoy camaraderie and potluck lunch. President Chris Staniec called the meeting to order at 1:10 P.M.

The balance in the checking account was \$2,574, a \$16 decrease from the previous month's balance. One new member dues receipt was offset by the typical monthly expenses for Yahoo and Sparklit Networks.

Webmaster John Delke provided a report on the website and forum. There are currently 200 registered forum users averaging 15.3 posts per day. Website traffic is holding steady, and no issues with the website or the forum were reported in the last month.

Chris Staniec reminded members that license plates are still available for \$12 each.

The membership was also reminded of the popular "Cruise for Troops" event to be held at Running Aces September 26th.

The October club meeting is tentatively being planned at Veit Automotive Foundation in Buffalo, MN. Watch the forum and your e-mail for additional information.

If anyone has an idea for or is interested in organizing the November meeting, please contact Chris Staniec.

Chris Staniec provided an overview of his first PowerCruise experience at Brainerd International Raceway last month. He's quite certain it won't be his last.

Official business discussion ended, and the meeting was adjourned at 1:35 P.M. Many of the members moved on to the area behind the Kiefer's shop, where they relieved some stress blowing holes in paper targets, clay pigeons, and even an old radiator.